
Tuesday, September 18, 2007 

  

To Whom this concerns, 

  

Upon serious and careful personal reflection as well as consulting with my Campaign Team and many 

people of Ward 6, I have decided to withdraw from the 2007 Calgary Civic election. 

I have arrived at this decision because I believe it to be in the best interest of the Community at large.  

It is my hope that this election will result in a fresh voice that truly represents the concerns of Ward 6.  

I do not plan to endorse a particular Ward 6 Aldermanic candidate at this time.  

I would like to thank all those who put their support behind me, it was truly appreciated. 

I look forward to continuing to work hard on the behalf of the Coach Hill/Patterson Heights Community 

Association as their President. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Rosemary Berglund 

  

Thank you,  
  
Rosemary Berglund 
Former Ward 6 Aldermanic Candidate 
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